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OKKR Information Kiosk
For immediate release 

(Kahnawake – 24, Kenténha/October 2024) The Office of the 
Kahnawà:ke Kanien’kehá:ka Registry (OKKR) would like to inform the 
community of a change to next week’s scheduled information session. 
The session has now been modified to an Information Kiosk, which will 
now take place on Thursday, November 7th, from 1pm to 3:30pm in 
the lobby of the Kahnawà:ke Services Complex. 

The Kiosk will be open to interested individuals to ask questions about 
applying for recognition as per the Kanien’kehá:ka of Kahnawà:ke Law 
or for residency as per the Kahnawà:ke Residency Law. Copies of the 
Kanien’kehá:ka of Kahnawà:ke Law and the Kanien’kehá:ka 
Residency Law will be available for review. 

Updates to contact information will be accepted on-site. Attendees can 
also receive a printed Family Tree. 

For more information, please contact OKKR General Manager Melanie 
Konwenni Gilbert at 450-638-0500. 
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